

Strategy and Challenge

Telephone 01452 324000

Miss Helen Smith What Do They Know? Website The Information Management Service
Shire Hall
Westgate Street
GLOUCESTER
GL1 2TG

Please ask for Gareth Heward

Dear Miss Smith

I am pleased to provide a response to your request for information, received on 19 September 2017:

Please could you let me know how many times in (a) 2014, (b) 2015, (c) 2016, the fire service has responded to emergency calls made about fireworks being posted through letterboxes at (i) residential and (b) commercial properties.

Please find this information below:

- There have been no recorded incidents involving fireworks posted through letterboxes that Gloucestershire Fire and Rescue have dealt with.

Gloucestershire County Council has not withheld any information in relation to this request under the exemptions of the Freedom of Information Act 2000 (FoIA).

If you are unhappy with my response, you can ask for a review of your request by writing to us within 40 working days of receiving this response. The full procedure is on our website at http://www.gloucestershire.gov.uk/foi. This should be addressed to:

We would like to hear your views on our service. If you'd like to tell us how we did, you can complete our feedback form online at http://www.gloucestershire.gov.uk/foifeedback







I will now close your request as of this date.
Yours sincerely
Gareth Heward Information Requests Officer